Sample Letter to Governor, your State Senator 
and Assembly Member

The Honorable Jerry Brown  

or 
The Honorable ______
Governor of California


State Senator/Assemblymember
State Capitol Building

Sacramento, CA  95814

Dear Governor Brown:

The _______________ County Office of Education (COE) is ready to create new construction jobs if the State Treasurer chooses to sell voter approved school bonds on September 20, 2011.

The _______________ COE has $_______ in already approved facility projects that have met California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) approval, Division of the State Architect (DSA) approval, State Allocation Board (SAB) approval.  These projects will create ____ new construction jobs.   

California schools have more than $1.6 billion in school construction and modernization projects which have already completed the necessary environmental reviews and acquired all state and local approvals to begin construction.  These projects are awaiting funding from the sale of already voter-approved state school construction bonds.

School construction is a proven effective economic stimulus and job creator for California.  The State Allocation Board’s unprecedented and successful Priorities in Funding Program ensures that school construction begins within 90 days of SAB project funding approval.  No other industry has a better stimulus success record than school construction.

Please help our local community help the California’s economy by having the Director of Finance direct the State Treasurer to sell school bonds.

Sincerely,

cc:
Meagan Poulos, County School Facilities Consortium (CSFC)

mpoulos@m-w-h.com 

